


Dear Parent or Guardian, 

It is that time of year again when the West Virginia Secondary Schools Activity Commission (WVSSAC) 
requires an athletic participation form be completed by parents and physicians for any middle or high 
school student participating in athletics or band. To help you meet this requirement, Mon Health would like 
to remind you if your child has not had a well-child examination in the last year, to make an appointment 
today. If you need help finding a provider, please visit our website at MonHealth.com/PrimaryCare or 
scan the QR code provided.   

How We Can Help 

If your child has had an annual well-child exam from any of our Mon Health providers, we can fill out your 
sports physical form for you, free of charge and it will not require another visit to the office. Please request 
this from your provider at least 2 weeks ahead of time so that we can get it to you in a timely manner. 

If your child has not had an annual wellness exam and needs one, please call your provider, visit our 
website or scan the QR code provided for providers available in your area.   

Well-Child Examinations 
Well-child examinations are comprehensive exams performed by your medical provider of choice that 
addresses disease prevention (making sure immunizations are up to date), growth and development 
(reviewing milestones and social behaviors), and chronic health concerns (referrals to specialists and refill 
of medications as applicable). The American Academy of Pediatrics recommends these exams annually 
from age 3 to 21 (more frequent visits are recommended for ages 0-3). Most insurances do not charge a 
fee for a yearly well-child exam and are covered as preventative care.  An annual well-child exam can 
ensure your child is getting the best healthcare AND meet the requirement for the annual sports physical 
without another trip to the doctor. 

Sports physicals consist of a brief physical exam to obtain clearance for participation in a variety of 
sports. They are not a substitute for your annual well-child examination.   

Thank you for choosing Mon Health for your healthcare 
needs. We hope you have a great sports season. 
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